MEMORANDUM

TO:  
 
Glenn Steinberg, Chair
Committee on Student and Campus Community


FROM: 
Suzanne H. Pasch, Convener

  
Steering Committee

RE:  

Student Travel Policy at The College of New Jersey

DATE:
October 15, 2003

Currently, a number of distinct student travel policies exist at The College of New Jersey (TCNJ).  Since it is anticipated that student involvement in communities (local to global) will increase significantly as a result of transformation, the Steering Committee requests that the Committee on Student and Campus Community (CSCC) examine existing policies at The College of New Jersey regarding student travel and consider whether we should develop an overall student travel policy.  Specifically, if CSCC agrees that such a policy would be useful, Steering asks CSCC to recommend principles to guide development of such a policy. 

Issues that may be considered include, but are not necessarily limited to, liability issues as well as programmatic issues.  

Examples include:
· when a student travels as a college representative to make a presentation at a conference

· the process and authorization for student travel for regular field trips

· service learning

· which off-campus activities are exempt

The Steering Committee asks that CSCC please consider this request and make its recommendation by December, 2003. 

Thank you for your consideration.

